School News

Hello everyone!

February was fun month. On the 1st of the
month, our middle school had their JHS Dance.
The dance was a success and students had a great
time. The 3rd graders helped us celebrate
Chinese New Year on the 5th and on February
11th, we held our annual American Heritage
Assembly. Both the 4th and 5th grade classes did
an amazing job singing and performing. On the
13th we had our 100 Days of School celebration.
Our 8th graders did a wonderful job being priests,
administrators, teachers, and staff members for
the day. Winter recess was from February 18th
until the 22nd and Spirit Week was from February
25th until the 1st of March. Our Spyropoulites
enjoyed Movie Monday, Twin Tuesday, Wacky
Sock Wednesday, School Colors Thursday, and
Favorite Team Friday. Students and faculty
members participated and showed off their
school pride!

JHS Dance 2019

Our Junior High School students, along with students
from ZP, danced the night away on Friday, February 1st.
This year’s dance was 80’s themed. Thank you to the
eighth grade Dance Committee members who made
posters, stuffed goody bags, decorated, and even
helped clean up after the dance. Also, thanks to the
teachers who chaperoned and to the PTA moms who
worked tirelessly to make this dance a success!



February 5th, 2019

Chinese New Year

The third grade had been studying China, and on February 5th both

classes celebrated Chinese New Year! The students and their teachers,
Mrs. Orfanidis and Mrs. Tavantzis, paraded their dragons around our
school. In the afternoon the third graders presented their PowerPoint
projects on China to some very special guests- their parents. After the
presentations everyone enjoyed some delicious Chinese food. And,
keeping with tradition, each child received a lucky red envelope with
chocolate coins! Happy Chinese New Year!




100 Days of School 2019

On the 13th, we celebrated the 100th Day of School with a variety of
activities. The highlight was when our eighth grade seniors experienced
what it would be like to be priests, administrators, teachers and
secretaries for the day. Kai tou xronou!

100 Days




February 11th, 2019

American Heritage Assembly 2019

In honor of President’'s Week, our fifth graders put on a beautiful
production honoring our American heritage, and the fourth grade
chorus captivated the audience as they sang patriotic songs. Everyone
in attendance learned some valuable lessons about our nation’s
geography and history and about the people who made this country
great! Congratulations boys and girls to you and to your teachers for an
amazing job!
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